
 

In the Community: 

 

Members of the Carolina Conference who were baptized or joined by 

profession of faith during any Carolina Conference Evangelism event are 

invited to be a part of the “Fruits of Evangelism” special prayer at the 

Saturday evening meeting in Stuart Auditorium at camp meeting. 

 

If you are unable to attend Sabbath services at camp meeting on June 

3, you are invited to worship at Fletcher Adventist Church. Elder Gerald 

Babanezhad coordinator of Muslim Outreach at the Pacific Union 

Conference and Board Member of NAD Adventist Muslim Relations, and a 

seminar presenter at Carolina Camp Meeting will speak twice at Fletcher 

at 9:30 and 10:45 a.m. 

 

Drop in wedding shower for Tyler Hodges and Jessica Trubey June 4 

from 3:00-5:00 p.m. in the Hendersonville Adventist Church’s Family Life 

Center. They are registered at Bed, Bath and Beyond, Target, and 

Amazon.       

 

Southern Adventist University offers 3-day Academic Camps at SAU 

June 5-7. Explore potential majors. Sharpen your career focus. Have a 

blast! Camp experiences offered in Civil War history, Computing, Creative 

Writing, Filmmaking, Forensic Chemistry, Graphic Design and Printmaking, 

Honors Institute: The World of Food, Photography, Physics and 

Engineering, Social Work and Missions. See Southern.edu/camps 

 

Marriage on the Rock will be held at the Mills River Adventist Church on 

Mondays, June 5,12, 26 and July 10, 17, 24, 6:30-8:00 p.m.  Build a rock-solid 

marriage, enhance your marriage, or mend your hurting marriage.  Singles 

also welcome! Call 891-3034 to pre-register for this free seminar and for child 

care.  Invite your friends to attend! 

 

Memorial Service  for Betty Calloway, wife of retired Pastor Oral 

Calloway, on Sabbath, June 10, at 2:00 p.m. at the Hendersonville 

Adventist Church. The family will greet friends at 1:30. 

 

Jillionna Bailey and Travis Plemmons will be united in marriage on June 

25 at 2:00 p.m. in the Hendersonville Adventist Church. If you would like 

to celebrate with us, please call 687-8971 or email harpists4u@aol.com by 

June 15 so we can be sure to have plenty of food for the festivity.  –Royce 

and Judy Bailey 

 

TEAM CREATION is the theme for Vacation Bible School at the Mills River  

Adventist Church, Sunday-Thursday, June 18-22, 6:00-8:00 p.m. for ages 5-12. 

Registration will be Tuesday, June 6, 6:00-8:00 or call Laura Figueroa at 305-

684-0096. Come and be a part of this exciting team! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
                                           May 27, 2017       

                                     8:15 a.m. Worship Service 

Worship in Praise Happy the Home #655 

Worship in Word Ephesians 6:4 Cynthia Dobias 

Worship in Prayer Sweet Hour of Prayer   #478 David Dobias 

Sermon  Provocative Parenting Pastor Eric 

Worship in Music  He is There Ann Marie Bates 

Worship in Giving Carolina Youth Eran Bates 

Church Life  Pastor Eric 

 

                                     10:50 a.m. Worship Service 

Song of Greeting  The Family of God  Praise Book pg B 

Church Life & Invocation   Pastor Eric 

Songs of Praise  Great is the Lord   

 You Are My All in All  

 He Knows My Name 

Call to Prayer Cares Chorus Praise Book, pg D 

Worship in Prayer  Jean Cutchens 

Children’s Story Donna Strang 

Worship in Giving  Carolina Youth Donna Jarrett 

Offertory An Offering Laura Gibbs 

Worship in Word  Ephesians 6:4 Glenn Cutchens 

Worship in Music  He is There Ann Marie Bates 

Sermon  Provocative Parenting Pastor Eric 

Hymn of Consecration Happy the Home #655 

Benediction  Pastor Eric 

Postlude 

 



Presiding Elder –  Diane Burishkin;    Deacon in Charge – Gary McKinney 

1st Service: Song Leader – Paul Metcalf;    Piano – David Dobias 

2nd Service: Song Leader – Eran Bates; Piano – Sheri Baker; Keyboard – 

Joyce Yoon 

 

Praises and prayer requests may be noted on the white cards in each 

pew and turned in at the time of the morning prayer. 

 

Quiet Bags are available for children ages 3-10 to use during the worship 

service. Please inquire in the church lobby, and return the bags after use.  

 

Prayer Ministry – If you have something that you would like your church 

family to be praying about, please use only our email hotline, 

ardenprayers@gmail.com. Please note, this is a new address and will be 

monitored by Renee Fowler. The former address will no longer be used. 

 

Any requests for Sharing at Arden should go only to 

ardensharing@gmail.com. 

 

Nominating Committee Recommendations, 

Second Reading: Junior Sabbath School Assistant – Heather Darnell 

First Reading: Family Life Director – Ann Marie Bates 

Adult SS Teachers:  Ashley Gibbs, Jonathan Fritz, Elle Fritz 

 

Membership Transfers, Second Reading: 

Donna Jarrett to Arden from Calhoun GA 

Beth Talbert Kendrick from Arden to Hendersonville NC 

 

The Arden church office will be closed during camp meeting week and 

will re-open on Monday, June 5. 

 

Carolina Camp Meeting begins on Sunday, May 28, and runs through 

Sabbath, June 3, at Lake Junaluska, NC. There will be no services at the 

Arden church next Sabbath. Besides the regular program in the 

auditorium, Max Hammonds will lead a discussion of the Sabbath School 

lesson at 9:30 a.m. on Sabbath at the Arden church potluck site (between 

the Stone Chapel and the parking lot.) Bring chairs and your Bibles and 

quarterlies. Be prepared for a discussion of "Scripture and Prophecy.” 

Following the 10:25 worship service we will again have our traditional big 

potluck picnic lunch. Plan to bring your favorite picnic foods and your 

lawn chairs and join us there. Tables for food, plates, utensils, and drinking 

water will be provided. Hope to meet you all there. Please note that the 

bridge at Lake Junaluska is closed and we will not be allowed on it. 

 

Ladies’ Night Out – On Tuesday, June 6, we will meet at Blue Sky Café in 

Fletcher for good food and a fun time. Dutch treat. 

 

Recital June 11 –You are invited to a Senior Recital and Graduation 

Celebration for Eran Bates at 11:00 a.m. in the Arden church sanctuary. 

Cake and punch reception will follow in the foyer. 

FLAG Camp: The Arden Seventh-day Adventist Church will conduct its 

14th Annual FLAG Summer Day Camp program for kids ages 5-12 running 

June 12–August 4, Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.  Open House is 

Thursday, June 8, 6:00-8:00 p.m.  FLAG Camp provides kids a safe, fun-

filled, educational summer day camp experience.  Fees are competitive 

and are charged by the day.  Pre-care and aftercare services are 

available.  Register now by calling (828) 513-4325 or (828) 684-

6700.  Registration forms and further information are available online at 

ardenadventist.org  

 

Bags of Love - The next meeting and sewing class is June 11 at 3:00 p.m. 

All are welcome to cut, sew, and stuff bags for the foster kids. If any youth 

are interested in starting the sewing class, please contact Diane Burishkin 

or Kathy Herbert.  

Bags of Love Ministry is in need of medium to large size stuffed animals, 

plus toothbrushes and toothpaste.  

A special kids’ concert will take place on Sunday, June 18, at 6:00 p.m. 

Kids from the Arden church will perform for the benefit of Bags of Love 

Ministry. There will also be updates on the ministry. Please plan to 

support this ministry as you enjoy seeing our kids perform. Refreshments 

will be served after the concert. Thank you so much for your support. 

 

Love putting a smile on someone’s face? There is a ministry for you. 

Someone is needed to put together our “Burden Bears.” These bears are 

given to those who are in the hospital, to shut-ins, or to someone just 

needing a little extra love. Please contact Kathy Herbert at 828-691-5593 

if you are interested in being a part of this ministry. 

 

Children and Youth and Adult Classes: For information about the 

classroom locations and topics, please see one of our greeters in the 

church lobby. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunset May 27 – 8:37  Sunset June 3 – 8:41 

 

Our Arden Church Pastors: 

Eric Bates—Lead Pastor—334-803-2411 

Jeff Wait—Associate Pastor—828-513-4325 

 

Address: 35 Airport Road  Arden, NC  28704 

E-mail: office@ardenadventist.org 

Website: www.ArdenAdventist.org 

Office Telephone: 8286846700 

Bulletin Deadline: Wednesday noon 

 

Church Budget 

Needed Weekly  $4,140.00 

Received  $4,018.25 

Short Year to Date  $21,202.70 


